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ST. CROIX DISTRICT’S FBLA INSTALLATION AND INDUCTION CEREMONY 
SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 9 

 
 
ST. CROIX, USVI – St. Croix Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) Districts IV and V chapters 
invites the community to the annual FBLA Installation and Induction Ceremony on Sunday, December 9 
at 3:00 p.m. at the St. Croix Educational Complex Auditorium. 
 
The newly elected chapter officers from District IV: John H. Woodson Jr. High School and the St. Croix 
Central High School, as well as District V chapters, Arthur A. Richards Jr. High and the St. Croix Career 
& Technical Education Center will be installed. In addition, members will be inducted into the “premier” 
Career and Technical Student Organization. 
 
For 76 years, the mission of the FBLA-PBL has been to bring business and education together in a 
positive working relationship through innovative leadership and career development programs. 
 
For more information, contact Maria Thomas-Lewis, FBLA State Key Contact at 340-690-5414, email 
vifbla1988@yahoo.com or contact an adviser at any of the above-mentioned schools. 
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